Errington Volunteer Fire Department



Box 110, 960 Errington Rd, Errington, BC, VOR 1V0 Email chief@evfd.ca Hall (250) 248-5601 Fax (250) 248-3691

July 9, 2020

To whom it may concern,

In our 2020 budget we had asked for \$50,000.00 to do reno's to station # 1 and add on 1 more office. As COVID-19 hit we took a second look and decided we did not want to take on the big reno of adding on the new office and bringing in outside trades into the department for safety factors. So, we looked at our training grounds and decided it would be better to spend some of the budget to upgrading our training grounds to better serve our members and make them safer. SO, we would like to move \$20,000.00 to the upgrade of out training grounds from our \$50,000.00 budget.

Thank you for your time in this matter.

Troy Bater

Errington Fire Chief